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A warm, wonderful welcome to all our returning
and new families to what I believe will be an
amazing 2024. We had an eventful day 1 filled
with excitement, nervousness, rain, sun and
everything else that we have become accustomed
to.
Our hall was filled with sounds of the National
Anthem as we started off the year with our
assembly. Our children and teachers were all
excited as we reconnected with each other after
the long break.

Welcome Back To School! What's In This
Month's Issue?

Upcoming
Events
After School
Activities
New Extra-
Curricular

Meet the Teacher /
Orientation session

Thank you to our parents for attending our
"Meet the Teacher" event. I am confident
that you now feel more connected to your
new grade. I look forward to meeting more
of our ECD parents on Saturday as we
complete the Orientation Program for our
new Parents.

I would like to thank our Head Girl (Ms Toni
Cooper) for taking all the photographs that
you are seeing in the newsletter and I am
enjoying spending time with Mr Mikhail
Chakwizira (Our Head Boy) as we
strategize how to further improve aspects
of our school that he thinks are important
and first on his list is DISCIPLINE.



UPCOMING EVENTS!

The Ridgeway Races are scheduled to occurduring the initial week of February 2024.

Welcome to
our new staff!

Extra- Curricular
Programme

It is a busy term as we prepare to begin
our Extramural Program next Monday.
We already have multiple fixtures lined
up for February, and I have already
cleared out some space for all the
additional trophies we will be bringing
home this year, so it is time to get out
onto that field, on stage, as well as in
our Robotics spaces. The Extramural
Plan is available on D6 as well, which
will allow our children to select the
activity they would like to be involved
with. Rugby

Need moreinformation? www.ridgewaycollege.co.za

COMING SOON


